Committee on Academic Programs

Minutes – October 25, 2006

Present: James Boatwright, Steven Link, John McCarty, Amanda Norvell, Taras Pavlovysky, Colleen Perry, Barbara Strassman, Cathy Liebars, Jim Lentini, Lorna Johnson, Bob Anderson
I. 
Welcome & Approval of Minutes

The Chair opened the meeting and asked for the review of the minutes of the 10/11/2006 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

II. LLPC recommendation.

CAP decided to seek testimony regarding the LLPC recommendations regarding additions to Qualifying Option A, Second Major Programs for certain Elementary/Early Childhood Education programs.  The testimony would be sought via an email sent to interested parties.

III.
Program Consolidations

The Chair distributed a letter from Interim Provost Beth Paul regarding the recommendation to relocate Communication Studies in the School of Art, Media, and Music.

IV.  Discussion of Program Closures

The Chair reported on her meeting with the Provost regarding proposed program closures.  The Chair reaffirmed that CAP needs to consider multiple criteria related to closure, selectively seek testimony regarding the proposed closures, and consider both the short term and long term ramifications of possible closures.
